
PARAMOUNT 
BAPTIST CHURCH 

As our pastors shared, we have made the announcement about our plans to begin the regathering process at 
our campuses on Sunday, June 7th. God created us for community, and we long to be together with one 
another. We will begin our re-gathering process with caution and care, putting many safety procedures in 
place and limiting capacity in our worship spaces through a reservation system (paramount.org/rsvp). We 
recognize that people have varying levels of comfort about returning to our campuses and will continue to 
provide excellent on line services and groups for those who choose to stay at home. 

Regathering Details: 

• If you or any of your family members have shown symptoms or been exposed to anyone showing
symptoms within the past 14 days, please remain at home and worship with us online.

• We encourage those who are considered "at risk" or those still feeling uncomfortable to remain
at home and worship with us on line.

• Temporary worship service times will be as follows:

Sunday Services 

1 0:00am (English) • 12:30pm (Spanish) • 3:00pm (English) • 6:00pm (English) 

Wednesday Services 
12:00pm (English) • 6:00pm (English) 

• Due to social distancing requirements, we will limit the number of people in each service. We will
need you to make a reservation for a service time each week by going to paramount.org/rsvp.

• The Sunday 10:00 am service will be live streamed and archived for later access
(paramount.org/live).

• Open parking will be in the Red parking lot (south side of Building A). The Gold parking lot (east
side of Building A) will be reserved for handicap parking only. All other parking lots will be closed.

• Please enter using the A6 (south side), A4 (west ground level entrance), and A7 (sliding glass)
doors. All other doors will be closed.

• The outside doors will remain closed until 20 minutes before service time.
Please remain in your cars until the doors are opened by our staff.

• Hand sanitizer will be available as you enter the sanctuary.

• We will practice a one-way traffic pattern as we enter and exit the sanctuary.

• Staff members will help you quickly find a seat as you enter the sanctuary.

• Childcare will not be provided. Please bring your kids with you to the worship service.

• Sunday School classes will continue to meet online.

• Safe distancing will be practiced in the sanctuary. Please maintain 6 feet of distance between
households. There will be 2 pews blocked off between open seating pews.

• The balcony will be closed.

• Safe distancing will be practiced in the hallways.

• The elevator will be used by only one household at a time.

• We will have a no handshakes, no hugging policy.

• We strongly encourage all those who attend services to wear masks. All Paramount staff will be
wearing masks unless they are on stage. While on stage, our staff and worship team will maintain
safe distancing practices.

• No offering plates will be passed. Please utilize our drop boxes and on line options
(paramount.org/give).

• No hymnals or pew Bibles will be used during this time.

• After the service, worshipers will be dismissed in an orderly fashion.
• Regular cleaning and disinfecting will occur throughout the day that services occur.


